
 

 St Patrick’s Primary School Glenariff 
 
Whole School & P7 Leavers’ Mass On Thursday morning all P1-P7 children & staff will walk 

to the chapel to attend 10am Mass which Fr White is celebrating especially for the school 

to mark the end of the school year and for our Primary 7 children who are moving on to 

their post-primary schools. Please make sure your child/children have sensible walking shoes 

and a light coat in case it rains. Due to ongoing restrictions of numbers in the church we 

would ask parents not to attend but to join in with us on the church webcam: 

https://mcnmedia.tv/cameras/glenariffe-parish-church   
 

Annual Fundraising Walk On Friday 25th June the whole school community is meeting for 

our annual walk around Glenariff Forest Park. We will meet at the Forest Park carpark at 

9.30am. All children should be collected at 1pm. If your child or children need a lift with 

staff please indicate below; if travelling with staff the children must be at the school 

ready to leave at 9.15am sharp. 

Normally we use this event to raise money for school funds, however this year we have 

decided to encourage the children to bring in donations for our Grannies’ Pennies charity, 

which we have been focusing on over the past few weeks. Each £15.90 raised will feed a 

child in Africa for the whole year. 
 

The distances walked in the forest will vary according to your child’s age and will range 

from approximately 1.5 miles to 4 miles. At the end of the walk, the ladies from Glenariff 

Improvement Group have again very kindly agreed to provide food and treats for the 

children. We are very appreciative of this very generous gesture, it really is a highlight for 

the children to be able to walk, eat and have fun together to celebrate the end of the 

school year in our beautiful Forest Park, this year especially. 
 

The children should bring with them a bottle of water in a plastic bottle and a healthy 

snack. (No crisps or fizzy drinks please). They should also take a light jacket or coat and a 

scooped sunhat. They must wear their school polo t-shirt and school jumper and they may 

wear shorts or leggings. They must also wear a comfortable pair of walking shoes or 

trainers.  

 

Mrs McCarry 

Principal 
 

Name(s) of child/children…………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Class(es)…………………. 
 

I give permission for my child/children to travel with a member of staff on the day of 

the fundraising walk and will be at the school to collect them on their return at 

1.15pm.  
 

I will leave my child/children to the Forest Park and collect them at 1pm 
 

I have organised my child/children to be left off and collected again by another 

parent/friend. 
 

Signed…………………………………………… 

https://mcnmedia.tv/cameras/glenariffe-parish-church

